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CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF LIMERICK

Temporary Road Closure
Limerick Lake Road, Limerick Township
October 15™, 2018

Limerick Lake road will be temporarily closed to traffic on October 15th, 2018 from 9:00am to
3:00pm. The road is closed to allow for culvert replacement. The back-up date for this activity is
October 16™, 2018.

For more information please contact:
Limerick Township Road Superintendent

Jason Post CRS-1
(613)474-0060.





